
 

 

 

 

 

A Selective Admissions Discussion with 

UPenn & the PVPUSD 
 

Monday, September 12th @ 6:30pm (MPR) 

Palos Verdes High School  

600 Cloyden Rd., PVE 

  

The PVHS CCC is proud to host an evening for high 

school students and parents in the PVPUSD to discuss 

the Selective College Admissions Process.  

The University of Pennsylvania has graciously offered to join us for 

this interactive session where you will learn more about the college 

admissions process at highly selective institutions, as well as specific 

opportunities at Penn.  By the end of the program you will 

understand the holistic admissions process and learn how to put 

forward the strongest application! 

Please register as space is limited: 

http://bit.ly/2bxATTR   

http://bit.ly/2bxATTR

